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In the article detailed above, the authors left out some acknowledgements. They are as follows:

Special thanks are given to: Al-Kofahi H.M, Kasasbeh S.K, Maghaireh A.A, Rawash S.Z, Al-Salem L.M, and Juma� A.A for their

extra work contributing to the success of this study.

The authors sincerely apologise for the error.
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